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Greetings,

I support SB 557, the Clean Energy Jobs Act. If we are to meet our global climate goals, it is
imperative that we take action to reduce demand for fossil fuels. SB 557 is an effective,
equitable, just, and economical way for Oregonians to do our part.

Please vote to pass SB 557 out of committee at the work session on 12 April 2017.

Cordially,

Patricia J Weber
2785 NW Marshall Drive
Corvallis OR 97330
541.829.0887

-- 
"Screw your courage to the sticking-place. And we'll not fail."  -- Macbeth, Act I Scene 7
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